Topeka, Kansas
Dec. 15, 1941

Dr. Forest C. Allen
c/o Athletic Department
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I was in Lawrence today on my usual trip and
was dlsappointed after two trials that I 4id not get to see you.

I was wondering 1f you had resched any decision as to
the vitamin product you intedd using.

I would appreciate very much hearing from vou re-
garding this; as it willbe two weeks before I am in Lawrence agsin.

Sincerely yours,

-




